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RFC Meeting
May 4, 2005

CBFWA Office, Portland, Oregon

Action Notes

	Attendees:
	Pete Hassemer (IDFG), Dave Ward (ODFW), Dave Statler (NPT), Tom Iverson (CBFWA), and Neil Ward (CBFWA)

	By Phone:
	Deanne Pavlik (STOI), Mike Faler (USFWS), Alexis Vaivoda (CTWSRO), and Jason Fenton (BPT) 

	Time Allocation:
	Objective 1. Participation in CBFWA Committees
Objective 2. Technical Review
Objective 3. Presentations
Objective 4. RM&E

Objective 5. Other Business
	100%

0%

0%

0%
0%

	ITEM 1:
	Review and Approve Agenda

No new items were added to the agenda.

	ITEM 2:
Discussion:
	Resident Fish Conference Update
The deadline to submit abstracts for the Resident Fish Conference 2005 and the 29th International Kokanee Conference was May 2, 2005. On May 3, 2005, an ad hoc workgroup reviewed the abstracts and developed a draft meeting program. Neil Ward provided the draft program for the RFC to review and indicated that the final program would be available on the CBFWA website by Friday, May 13, 2005.  In addition, Neil reminded participants to make their hotel reservations because the block of rooms will be released on Friday, May 13, 2005.

	ITEM 3:
Discussion:
	All-H Process

Bruce Suzumoto (Northwest Power and Conservation Council (NPPC)), who was scheduled to describe the NPCC’s All-H concept that utilizes the All-H Analyzer (AHA) model to develop population objectives for the anadromous fish section of NPCC’s Fish and Wildlife Program, was unable to attend. Following the RFC meeting, Neil Ward contacted Bruce to request that he brief the RFC in late-May. 
Tom Iverson presented a proposal to create an All-H project that would result in the development of a set of population level objectives, actions, budgets, and schedules that could be submitted as an NPCC Program Amendment. This effort would require participation by the fish and wildlife managers in developing agreed upon objectives. Tom suggested this effort does not necessarily rely on the All-H Analyzer for completion. The All-H concept developed by the AHA model could be implemented; however, Tom suggested that the co-managers should consider defining the process and protocols for implementation. 
The participants decided that the RFC should meet in late-May, when Bruce is available, to discuss the NPCC’s expectations and develop a process to identify resident-fish-oriented objectives.  In addition, an interactive All-H section will be added to the CBFWA website.

	ITEM 4:
Discussion:


	FY 2006 Start-of-Year Planning Budget

Tom Iverson provided an overview of the draft analysis that was used to establish the budget planning target for FY 2006 to meet BPA assurances that the Fish and Wildlife Program will spend an average of $139 million for each year of the current rate case. Tom advised the participants that they should review the budgets that have been identified and contact the NPCC if the estimates are not correct.
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